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Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Presidency! 

 

As per our earlier communication, we will be starting Offline classes for grade 12 only from Wednesday 1st 

of September 2021 on all working days of the week to begin with. The timings will be from 8:15am to 2.00pm.  

Science students will have regular classes as per the time table till 12.00noon followed by practical classes.  

Commerce students will have classes as per their time table till 2.00pm with discussions on Projects & 

Assessments of Term I.  

 

Only class room teaching will happen in the hybrid mode. Students who are not coming to school can attend 

the same through MS Teams as they always do.  

 

However please note all exams will happen only in the offline mode.  

 

The school will be following all safety precautions. Students have to compulsorily wear masks, carry their 

sanitizers and maintain social distancing at all times.  School will provide drinking water, students to carry 

their water bottles and own food.  

 

Regards, 

 

J. Bhuvaneswari 

Principal /Director 
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